
Interview with the new Lord
Provost at City Chambers

 

SNP Councillor Frank Ross has been installed as the new Lord
Provost this morning at the City Chambers. His first stop? An
interview with The Edinburgh Reporter.

We  just  interviewed  the  new  Lord  Provost  @FrankRoss06
pic.twitter.com/rnyXE2H1Qk

— Edinburgh Reporter (@EdinReporter) May 18, 2017

 

Lord Provost of the City of Edinburgh The Rt
Hon Frank Ross
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